
Minutes of the Melbecks Parish Council meeting held on  
March 18th 2020 by email

Melbecks Parish Council meeting was held on Wednesday March 18th 2020 by 
email, as councillors are unable to meet physically due to the current Covid-19 
situation. Councillors Silver, Crapper, Lewis, McCartney and Alderson were in 
attendance and the Clerk was Miss N. Adams.

The following were agreed by email:

1. Payment of the Insurance to Zurich Municipal at a cost this year of £167.44 
2. Payment of Clerk’s salary and expenses of £1130.50
3. Richmondshire District Council consulted previously about Part-Night lighting, 

which would mean they would turn off the lights on the map attached from 
midnight to 5am, but they don't seem to have a record of the response from 
Melbecks PC. At the time the council agreed that it was ok to go ahead with 
this, however RDC need confirmation that this is still the case. It was 
unanimously agreed to be in favour of this, and the clerk will contact RDC to 
advise.  

Date and time of next meeting
The next meeting will be on Thursday May 14th by email/virtual meeting, format to be 
confirmed.


